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To,

The chairman,

Municipality Corporation,
Mumbai,

Maharashtra
July 11, 2010

Subject: – Application for requesting the change of permanent address in the documents.
Dear Sir,

I would like to bring it to your notice that my family has shifted to a new house addressed ‘Flat no. 101,Jeevan Complex, Andheri West, Mumbai 400250, Mahrashtra’ from our previous house addressed ‘Plot no.25, Kalwari Road, Borivalli,Mumbai 400267, Maharashtra’.

I would like to request you for a change in our permanent address in the municipality records as on that basis we can change our addresses in other important documents like telephone bill, electricity bill and gas connection bill. Due to my job I often stay out of the town and my mother is aged enough not to take any form of strain. It would be my humble request to you to kindly take care of the issue promptly.

I look forward to your quick action in the change of documents.
Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,

Rohit Agarwal
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